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Downgrading of 2022 Australian Championships in Swan Hill 
 

The ITF has downgraded the Australian Championships in Swan Hill from S1000 to a S700 tournament. 

The reason for this move is because players from a majority of nations are unable to get to the event 

without some level of restriction or quarantine. Tennis Seniors Australia was notified of this decision on 

27/12 by Tennis Australia. 


